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From: Brian <stewart.brian@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 10:05 AM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Update to the Bay-Delta Plan

Dear Madam Chair and Members of the Board:
| am not one to usually get involved in these types of issues. But this issue | find particularly troubling.

The Boards current plan seems to dismiss the harm that it will do the people of the Central Valley, It has failed, to look
at water quality for the residence living in the Valley, the economic damage and overall quality of life. Many cities and

county’s are already struggling to maintain water quality in the area, and you just want to take more water from them

without addressing the pressing need of how to fix the problems. You look to possibly solve one issue while creating a

multitude of other issues.

The short sightedness of the Boards approach focus’s only on the water. | understand that all you can control is the
water. But the larger picture is the Water Board should be working with other State Agencies, such as Fish and Wildlife
to try and come up with a comprehensive solution to the issue. Predatory fish for example. It seems the Board is more
concerned with the Fish in the river than the people living around it. The people don’t seem to matter and you wont
listen to them. You disregard comments as | am sure you will disregard this email.

| ask a simple question, you claim that you want to increase the flow by 40% by taking water the local tributaries, but
you also are going to allow two tunnels to be built beneath the Delta to transfer water to Southern CA. How does
diverting water under the delta help? It seems to me that if the water flowed through the Delta and was pulled out
toward the end of the Delta the health of the water way would be better than the diversion of the water completely
around it.
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